
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

The Town of Frisco invites qualified firms to submit 
proposals to provide planning and engineering 
services to develop a design concept for Triangle 
Park. The Town has prioritized vibrant recreation as a 
guiding principle and seeks to improve and upgrade 
existing parks. With this goal in mind, this project will 
develop a park design for Triangle Park based on best 
usage of space and community input.  
 

              All proposals are due no later than 4:00 pm 
Wednesday, April 26, 2023. 

More information can be found at www.friscogov.com 

Questions may be directed to Emily Weber, 
EmilyW@TownofFrisco.com, 970-668-9121 
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